
DIVISION OF ACADEMIC SERVICES
Suite 210

440 North Broad Street
Philadelphia, PA 19130

Jermaine Dawson, Ed.D.
Deputy Superintendent
____________________________________________________________________________________

Dear GAMP Community,

I would like to thank you for your unwavering commitment and partnership to identify a strong
candidate as the next principal for Girard Academic Music Program (GAMP). We are listening
and value your feedback and I would like to share an immediate next step in the process in this
regard.

The District is committed to school communities playing an integral role in the principal
selection process, and we look forward to listening and hearing your feedback. I, along with
other District leaders, would like to meet with the GAMP community to get feedback on your
experience and discuss next steps on moving the principal selection process forward. To that end,
we will host two community meetings on January 8, 2025 and January 9, 2025 at 6:30PM in
the GAMP theater.

I would be remiss if I did not acknowledge the leadership of Principal Joanne Beaver who has
stepped into the role as a substitute principal during the last two school years.

An invitation will be shared shortly; however, in the meantime please save one or both of the
dates on your calendars to join us. We hope that you are able to join us.

Sincerely,

Jermaine Dawson, Ed.D
Deputy Superintendent of Academic Services
The School District of Philadelphia


